accommodating your future

PRESS RELEASE

BHC CONTRIBUTES TO THE GOVERNMENT COVID-19 RELIEF FUND

Botswana Housing Corporation (BHC) is committed to fight against the COVID-19 pandemic and has
therefore seen it fit to heed to the Botswana Government's call to citizens and Corporates to join

hands in the fight against the pandemic.

In line with its Corporate value of BOTHO, which seeks to restore human dignity and reach out to those
amongst us who are less fortunate, the Corporation through its Corporate Social Responsibility (CSR)
initiative has contributed P1,000,000.00 (One Million Pula) towards the Government COVID-19 Relief
Fund. In addition, the BHC Leadership Team has also contributed a total of P110,000.00 to the fund.

The pandemic has indeed brought to bear unprecedented economic challenges. The Corporation
remains committed to assisting its valuable customers who may be unable to meet their financial
obligation by offering flexible payment arrangements. BHC Tenants who find themselves in this

position are invited to contact the following Regional Directors for assistance;

Mr. Kesebonye Khimbele - Regional Director - South Tel: 3646900/ 72 318 675
Ms. Bridget Mtonga - Regional Director - North Tel: 2415080/ 72692853

At BHC, we remain committed in joining hands with the Government of Botswana in fighting this

pandemic by adhering to the Emergency Powers (COVID- 19 Regulations 2020).
For more information please contact;

Gomolemo Zimona (Mr)

Head of Marketing & Communication
Tel. 3605228/ 72 417 166
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